pinpoint Network Meeting — 10" March 2014 — Papworth

The meeting was held atthe Daisy Children’s Centre in Papworth and was attended by 9 parents
and 8 providers.

It ran from 6.30pm until 9pm and had two sessions.

Session 1 Summary

The session focus was on the support parent carers need from pinpoint currently and in the future.
Questions

What are the biggest challenges facing you as a parent carer ?

e Dealingwith childsanxiety

e Areelderlyrelatives able to cope with child

e Gettingsupport

e Puberty

e Copingwith child beingjudged by strangers

e Supportinhelpingwith my childs education athome

e Beingabletohand mychild overto someone else who understands all theirneeds
e Repeatingthe sameinformation about my child to lots of different people
e Findinginformation

e Work/life balance

e Gettingthroughto therightperson

e Time

e Understandingand managinganger

What support would be helpful from pinpointto help you overcome these challenges?

e Sexual Health Training

e Angermanagementworkshops —local and age specific
e Continuedsignposting

e Passportof needssimilarto hospital passport

e Buddysystemwith otherparents

e Peersupport

e More local networks —rotate venues

e Getting Dads involved sothey understand too

e Developmentof more on-line forums



Existing Services which were identified to meet Parents Needs

Parent Partnership Workshops onrelationships

Website and facebook

NAS passport system

Anger Management Book — details to be put on the website

Actions Noted

pinpointtolook at the Hospital passportand the NAS model tosee if something geneiccan
be made available to parents which could be accepted by different services eg
transport/holiday schemes

pinpointtolookat further development of on-line forums

pinpointto considerrotation of venues/timings for future meetings

pinpointtotalk to Parent Partnership Serviceaboutthe possibility of joint work on offering
specificworkshops to parents which are age appropriate

pinpointto consider waysto encourage more Dads to jointhe network

Session 2
8 service providers joined the session and worked in groups with parents looking atthe
implementation of the single planin Cambridgeshire. The group work was led by the STAR

Team and a report will be produced on this work.

Service providers and parents were facilitated to have some time to discuss individual issues.



